
Dear Parents  

Thank you for all of your responses to the DEAL Multi 

Academy Trust proposal. Any questions raised during the 

consultation have been responded to and are now published 

on each school's website. 

We are aware that as the steering group moves through the 

process of adding detail to the MAT proposal, before it is 

presented to each school's Governing Body, more questions 

may be raised from the parent community. 

Therefore we are proposing a series of parent meetings in 

which key documentation and discussions are shared. 

Alongside this, future minutes from the Steering Group, once 

approved, will be published on each school's website. 

The first meeting will take place on Thursday 21st June at 

6.30pm at the Landmark Centre, Deal during which we will 

look at the DRAFT Scheme of Delegation. This is currently 

under review at Governing Body level. 

If you are unable to make this meeting but have questions, 

please send these through to your Head teacher or a 

member of your Governing Body 

Regards 

Jo Hygate 


